
           PRESS RELEASE 
North Ridgeville City Council  7307 Avon Belden Road  North Ridgeville, Ohio 

44039 
(440) 353-1508  Fax: (440) 353-1528  e-mail tpeet@nridgeville.org 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Date:  December 7, 2017 

Contact: Office of the Clerk of Council, Tara L. Peet, MMC 

Phone: (440) 353-1508 

Facsimile: (440) 353-1528 

 

 

COMMITTEE MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The Finance Committee meeting scheduled for Friday, December 8, 2017 in Council 

Chambers at 10:00 a.m. has been cancelled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

cc: All City (email only) 

 News media (email only) 

 City Council (email only) 

  

 


